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To: Chair Casey and the honorable Members of the House Municipal Government and 
Housing Committee 

Please support this bill. It is critical that the effects of climate change due to the burning of 
fossil fuels be addressed for the sake of this planet and all living on it. We are in a state of 
emergency and all actions should be taken to remedy this crisis. Buildings emit a large 
percentage of greenhouse gases, yet we have a remedy for this. The building sector must 
change the status quo and build differently in order to reverse the dire consequences of 
continuing to burn fossil fuels. This is a reasonable and timely bill. Please take the 
corrective actions necessary by passing this bill. 


